
 
 

 

• Congratulations to Kayla H. and Dani D. who competed at Nike Nationals on Friday. Kayla ran her 2 mile 

in 11:47 and Dani jumped 15' 3 1/4" in the long jump. Awesome job ladies!! 

 

• The Babylon Community is very proud of several talented musicians in grades 7 through 10 who 

participated in All County Music Ensembles over this weekend. Over the course of 3 days, these students 

rehearsed for 15 hours and had an incredible concert experience! The Babylon All County Musicians are:  

Juliet G., Adam M., Julia D., Violet E., Landon V., Logan B., Jack C., Jack L., Carter P., Shane S., Matthew 

W., Noah D., Victor P., Nathaniel S., Aiden S., Jamisyn C., and Allie M.  

 

• Do you love pie? If you do, then on March 14th right after school in room 237 there will be a Pi Day 

competition run by Ms. Treanor! Try to memorize as many digits of Pi as you possibly can and be ready 

to recite them to our judges. There will be both a junior high and senior high winner! Each winner will get 

a pie of their choice! Any questions see Ms. Treanor! 

 

• The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance this Friday from 6-8 PM in the East Gym. 

Tickets will be sold through March 16th for $10 each. Permission slips can be given to Mr. Fasano in room 

235. Tickets will be sold at the door for $15, with a signed permission slip. Please remember to bring your 

ID card to the dance for security purposes. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


